
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12/05/22 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Year 11 Prom – Friday 8th July 2022, Rose Garden Banqueting Suite, Wolverhampton, 

WV4 6ED 

 

I am pleased to inform you that tickets for the Beacon Hill Academy Prom are now purchasable on 

Weduc. Due to the rising costs of food and drinks, the venue have unfortunately had to raise their 

prices slightly to £32.50 per child. This includes an arrival drink and a buffet meal.  It should be noted 

that if learners wish to purchase additional soft drinks, they will need extra money with them.  

 

To purchase tickets, please log on to your Weduc account and navigate to the payment section. If 

you cannot log on to your Weduc account for any reason, please email us at 

helpline@beaconhillacademy.org.uk for support with this. Unfortunately, we cannot accept any 

other form of payment for prom tickets.  

 

Once prom tickets are purchased, they will be issued on the day that learners leave school - we 

cannot confirm this date at present. However, there is a strict criterion that learners have to meet 

in order to obtain a ticket. This criterion is based on learner conduct and effort during these final 

weeks and months at school.  In the unlikely event your child is not allowed to attend the Prom due 

to their conduct in school and you have paid in full, you will receive a full refund and be informed as 

to why your child is not permitted to attend.  

 

As mentioned in the previous letter, the venue has very strict guidelines from which they operate, 

due to it being a residential area. One of these is that no abnormal or noisy arrival transport are 

allowed at the venue. Learners must be dropped off in normal standard cars. The venue will refuse 

entry to any vehicles/transport that are deemed abnormal or noisy.  

 

Security at the venue is also very strict and they will only permit entry to learners who have paid for 

tickets. For your peace of mind, in the unfortunate event that the Prom does not go ahead, you will 

receive a full refund from school via Weduc.  

 

The event will run from 19:30 until 22:45. It is essential that you arrange prompt and safe transport 

home directly from the venue for your child.  This transport must be scheduled to collect them at 

the end of the evening.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your valuable time and, on behalf of my staff 

and I, I thank you for your continued support.  

Yours faithfully,  

 
Mr S Dhami  

Principal 

 


